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MESSAGE FROMMRS. JOHNSON -

Signs of Spring: Sunshine and flowers, state testing, conferences, and Daylight Savings Time.
Remember tomove your clocks ahead one hour Saturday night.

On Friday,March 15th themiddle school has conferences starting at noon through 8:00 pm.
Parents/Guardians have been contacted if your child has a conference. They are held in the
backmiddle school gym. Your child should comewith you to the conference. Please try to be
on time. Every slot is filled so it is important we stay on time.

Please feel free to contactme at any time if you have a question or concern. Here ismy email
address: toni_johnsongervais.k12.or.us or phone number at GMS 503-792-3803 ext. 2020.

Proud to be aWolverine!
Mrs. Johnson

IMPORTANTUPCOMINGDATES:March 11-15

● Monday,March 11 - Regular Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00
○ Track Practice after school today

● Tuesday,March 12 - Regular Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00
○ ELPA testing for all ELL students
○ After school clubs and homework help today 3:15 - 4:15
○ Track Practice

● Wednesday,March 13 - Early Release Schedule / Dismissed at 1:00
○ Early Release Field Trip -Molalla Aquatic Center 1:15 - 3:00

■ Must have passing grades and good attendance
● Thursday,March 14 - Regular Dismissal Schedule / Dismissed at 3:00

mailto:toni_johnson@gervais.k12.or.us


○ After school clubs and homework help today 3:15-4:15
○ Boxing Club 3:15 - 4:15 in the gym

● Friday,March 15 - No School
○ Conferences from 12:00 - 8:00 pm

WEEKLYACTIVITIES/UPDATES
OBOB (Oregon Battle of the Books) Competition

Congratulations to 7th grader, ZackWells and 8th grader, BostonWaite for competing last
week-end and representing GervaisMiddle School. Theywere up againstmuch larger teams
and tied for 3rd place. Great job you two!

Perfect Attendance for February - You Get a YummyDonut!



Up-Coming Activities -

● Spring Break -March 25 - 29 / No School

Ms. Aloha’sWords ofWisdom🙂

Nominate aWolverine Game Changer

GervaisMiddle School wants to celebrate our school, our students, our staff, and our
community. At GMS, wewould love your help in recognizing any staffmemberswho are
doing amazing things for our students and families. Please share any positive and
exceptional experiences or interactionswith any school staff by clicking the link below to
sharewith us!Wewill share that informationwith the staffmember. Bring on those positive
notes and stories, thank you!!!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWRNja0ng_B8opoMWLJ1o-gPt
KmBKYXYxGEbMz4f5UIVi3cw/viewform?usp=sf_link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWRNja0ng_B8opoMWLJ1o-gPtKmBKYXYxGEbMz4f5UIVi3cw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWRNja0ng_B8opoMWLJ1o-gPtKmBKYXYxGEbMz4f5UIVi3cw/viewform?usp=sf_link

